
Would you like to have an interaction in English  

with students of Tottori-Higashi high school?  

 

1. Date and time  

 

Friday, March 2 

13:00―16: 00  *Ride on a JR train at 12:30 

 

 

2. Details of the activity  

  

・Each international student makes a 10 minutes presentation on his/her 

country and research. (Research introduction should be very brief and simple.) 

・Each group of high school students make a presentation on the result of 

their survey research and discuss with international students.  

* Students who participated in the same event before can also participate in 

this event again and make the same presentation as last time. 

                         

3. Number of participants 

 

 10 international students 

  * If there are more than 10 applicants, participants will be determined in 

consideration of the variety of countries and research topic. 

 

 

4. Application  

 

Please apply via e-mail with the following information. 

- Your name and faculty 

- Your country 

- Topic or theme of your research (as simple as possible) 

 

To: otachik@ciatu.tottori-u.ac.jp (Otachi) 

Deadline: Friday, February 9  *You will be contacted after this date.  


